
 

The Pennsylvania Railroad Technical and 
Historical Society Has Formed a Pacific 

Northwest Chapter 

Next Meeting is April 2, 2016 
 
 
Do you have an interest in the Pennsylvania Railroad, its history and meeting others with similar 
interests? If you do, please consider attending a meeting of the forming Pacific Northwest Chapter of 
the Society.  Some of our members are from the Railroad’s home area, others with an interest in 
learning about its storied history. We discuss all things related to the PRR, including modeling all 
periods of its history. Our group is friendly and we invite wives or significant others to attend with the 
intent of making the meetings both a learning and social experience. 
 
We meet at the Pacific Northwest Railroad Archive, in Burien, WA. It also houses the Boeing 
Employees Model Railroad club.  
 
For more information on the next meeting, contact Jim Trunzo at 509-421-3111 or 
jetrunzo@gmail.com. We normally begin at 1:00 pm with dinner to follow. We hope to see you next 
meeting! 
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